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NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council will hold a Work Session
on October 13, 2010 in the Council Chambers, 45 West 100 South, beginning at
6:00 pm. :

DISCUSSION ITEMS
1. 400 E/Main Street Project
2. General Discussion

If you are planning to attend this Public Meeting and, due to a disability, need
assistance in understanding or participating in the meeting, please notify the City
Office ten or more hours in advance and we will, within reason, provide what
assistance may be required.
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By: S@n B. Farnsworth, City’Recorder

Posted:

City Offices
Post Office
Zions Bank



MINUTES OF A WORK SESSION
HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS
OCTOBER 13, 2010

Mayor DeGraffenried called the meeting to order at approximately 6:05 pm. Council
Members attending: Filip Askerlund, Martin Green, James Linford, Rick Steele, and
Brent Vincent.

Others attending: Cliff Reynolds, RoAnne Reynolds, Verl Wall, Dennis Larsen, Rose
Larsen, Myron Olson, Jennie Bardsley, Julie Mitchell, Wade Eva, Kirk Greenhalgh,
Paige Steele, Clement A. Kester, Jeff Steele, Shayne Ahlin, Doug Rohbock, Angie
Soesbe, Bob Moore, Alan Roper, Lorie Roper, Ed Westover and other unidentified
individuals.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

400 E/Main Street Project
Mayor DeGraffenried led an open discussion with regard to the proposed 400
E/Main Street Project. There were many comments in favor of and against the
project.

General Discussion

Council Member Steele asked if he could “rent a cherry picker” and pull out some
of the stop signs within the City. City Manager Reeves indicated he would take
“full responsibility” for the grief placing the stop signs has caused the Mayor and
Council Members. He reported there were errors in the “placement map” as well
as errors with the Public Works Department placing the signs. He indicated the
Public Works Director will review signage with the Director of Public Safety and
the Community Development Director.

It was reported that the Town of Genola has been reviewing the possibility of
having the Utah County Sheriffs Department patrol the town boundaries and
terminating the current contract with Santaquin City. It was reported that the
Police budget would be decreased by the amount charged to Genola for service.
More information will be given as it is available.

City Manager Reeves reported he had a number of issues to report on (see
attachment “A” for the “To Do” list).

Council Member Steele was told there 2 applicants for the assistance program.
Only 1 is eligible for assistance under the current guidelines.

Council Member Askerlund was told that the interest rate on the new police
vehicle financing will be established at the time the vehicle is delivered.

Council Member Askerlund was told the ATV Ordinance has been passed. He
will obtain a copy of the Ordinance.



Council Member Green reported he would be out of town on December 1% and
possibly on the 8". It was determined there would not be a work session on
December 22" and December 29"

Mayor DeGraffenried is currently working with Warren Ahlin on Pole Canyon
water issues. More information will be shared as it is available.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm.



